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Community Connection 

As we enter into the month of October, Homecoming Week 
is right around the corner! Homecoming is an exciting time 
on campus filled with school spirit and events! This year’s 
homecoming will take place October 11, 2021 through 
October 16, 2021. Before the festivities begin, the Office of 
Residential Student Services would like to remind residents 
to stay safe and follow a few general safety tips:   

• Stay alert at all times and be aware of your 
surroundings. 

• Carry a charged cellphone at all times and don’t leave 
your personal belonings unattended. 

• Trust your insticts! If you feel uncomfortable about 
something or someone near you, head to a populated 
place and alert Kean University Police Department. 

• Be respectful  of others, including police, staff, and 
homecoming guests.  

• Avoid walking alone. Let a friend or family member 
know where and with who you will be with.  
















